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Dear Mr. Lancaster, 
  
    We're in receipt of the letter-brief transmitted by Ms. Conklin seeking to strike Delaware's expert 
reports, in whole or in part.  We would appreciate the opportunity to file a letter-brief in response by 
next Monday, December 4. 
  
    Thank you for your consideration. 
  
    Respectfully submitted, 
  
    David C. Frederick 
    Special Counsel 
    State of Delaware 

  


